
Tabled Update for Item 2.1 – Frognal Lane (ref. 23/505541/REM)  

On 22 May 2024 Teynham Parish Council provided the following submission: 

Teynham Parish Council acknowledges the latest updates on planning application 

23/505541/REM. We continue to object to the current iteration of the application. Our previous 

concerns remain, including: the absence of GP facilities, potential disruptions during the 

construction phase, the car-centric design within the residential zone, and the short-term 

nature of the lease agreements for community assets including the allotments, orchards, and 

the sports facilities. 


